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Thank you 

 
The School would like to express our heartfelt 

thanks for the overwhelmingly positive and warm 
responses of the community and the media coverage 
on the outstanding achievements of our graduate 
Tsang Tsz Kwan in the recent HKDSE. The public’s 
high recognition of Tsz Kwan’s admirable efforts and 
success has been most spirit-lifting not only to Tsz 
Kwan but also to our entire dedicated team of teaching 
staff.  
 

Providing quality education to young women from all walks regardless of their 
backgrounds has been the founding mission of Ying Wa Girls’ School. Thus, offering 
education opportunities for students especially those with special needs is indeed an integral 
part of our mission. In making this achievable, we appreciate fully the indispensable support 
of the public in addition to that of the government.   
 

The achievements of Tsz Kwan has demonstrated clearly the kind of collaboration we 
need from all sectors of our society in bringing out the best of our young, some of whom 
might have been born with certain disabilities. Tsz Kwan’s determination and perseverance 
are no doubt critical to her admirable achievements today. At the same time, the School is 
very grateful for the constant and unfailing professional support of the Ebenezer School, in 
particular their resources teachers. Without their hard work, we would never have been able to 
achieve the mission impossible.     
  

We would also like to take this opportunity to also congratulate on the steadfast and 
loving dedication of many of those who have been working quietly in their various ways to 
nurture our young people, the future and pillar of our society.   
 

We are very much touched by the community responses in donation support for Tsz 
Kwan’s long-term educational needs. A special fund will be set up for Tsz Kwan for that 
purpose. Interested parties can send in cheque payable to “The IMC of Ying Wa Girls’ 
School” with donor’s information. Official receipts will be issued. The donation collected will 
be solely used to support Tsz Kwan’s post secondary education. For any enquiries, please call 
the School Office (2546-3151).  
 
      


